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August 21, 2024 
 
RE:  CENTRAL CALGARY 

Transmission Line Replacement Project 
 
Dear Landowner/Resident/Occupant/Business Owner: 
   
On behalf of the ENMAX Power Stakeholder Relations team, we are providing an updated 
information package about our proposed CENTRAL CALGARY Transmission Line Replacement 
Project (the Project).  
 
We have included the following documents for your review: 
 

• Project Newsletter: contains details about the pending Project, the area in which the Project 
is located, and the planned Project schedule; and, 

• The Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) Public Involvement Brochure: outlines the role of 
the AUC and the approval process related to certain types of projects. 

 
This information is also available on our website at enmax.com/centralcalgaryproject. On this site, 
you can also find related documents and learn more about why ENMAX Power is seeking AUC 
approval of the Project. 

 

 
 
The AUC Process 
 
ENMAX Power anticipates filing an application with the AUC for approval of the Project in Q3 2024. 
The AUC will review the application through its formal process, which allows for participation of 
interested parties that may be directly and adversely effected by the Project. To learn more about 
the AUC process and how you can become involved, please refer to the brochure included in this 
package titled, “Public involvement in a proposed utility development”. 

 
To learn more about the AUC regulatory process, please contact: 
Alberta Utilities Commission 
Phone: 403-310-4282 
Email: info@auc.ab.ca 
Website: auc.ab.ba 
 

mailto:info@auc.ab.ca


 

For more information or to provide feedback about the Project please feel free to reach out to us 
directly: 

• Call us at 403-514-1471. 
• Email us at stakeholderrelations@enmax.com. 
• Use the online “Request a call back” feature at enmax.com/centralcalgaryproject 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Stakeholder Relations 
ENMAX Power 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In the spirit of reconciliation, we respectfully acknowledge that we live and work on the traditional lands of Indigenous 
Peoples. ENMAX headquarters is in Calgary, Alberta, the traditional territory of the Blackfoot Confederacy, comprised of 
the Siksika, Kainai, Piikani, and Amskapi Piikuni Nations; the Tsuut’ina Nation; and the îyârhe Nakoda Nations of Chiniki, 
Bearspaw, and Goodstoney, and home to the Métis Nation of Alberta, as well as many diverse Indigenous people who 
have made the city their home. We are committed to strengthening relationships with Indigenous Nations and peoples in 
all communities where we operate, through respect and collaboration. 

 


